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MCGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

20th October, 1939.
L. W. Douglas, Esq 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

B.A., LL.D.,• »

Dear Mr. Douglas,-

I am sending you herewith a file of 

correspondence concerning Mr. W. Earl Hopper, Director of the 

Hopper reace Foundation of Oglethorpe University.

As I do not know Mr. Hopper personally, his 

request of me is a little out of order, but if I could be 

fortified with some real facts about him possibly I might feel 

As he is now resident in New Jersey it may be 

that he has, for some reason or other, severed his connection 

with Oglethorpe.
' ' '

differently.

nI wonder if you would be good enough to have 

someone enquire indirectly of the authorities of Oglethorpe 

University about Mr. Hopper. I think this could be done more ■■
appropriately by you than by me.

Yours sincerely,

- SL V.


